
S H E F F I E L D    C I T Y     C O U N C I L 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

Meeting held 9 May 2017 
 
PRESENT: Councillors Alan Law (Chair), Kieran Harpham and Josie Paszek 

 
 
   

 
1.   
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

1.1 No apologies for absence were received. 
 
2.   
 

EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 

2.1 RESOLVED: That the public and press be excluded from the meeting before 
discussion takes place on item 4 on the grounds that, if the public and press were 
present during the transaction of such business, there would be a disclosure to 
them of exempt information as described in paragraphs 1 and 2 of Schedule 12A 
to the Local Government Act 1972, as amended. 

 
3.   
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

3.1 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
4.   
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 - TO CONSIDER AN OBJECTION TO INTERIM STEPS 
IMPOSED IN RESPECT OF A PREMISES LICENCE 
 

4.1 The Chief Licensing Officer submitted a report to consider an objection to the 
Interim Steps, imposed under Section 53A of the Licensing Act 2003, in respect of 
the premises licence now mentioned (Ref. No.58/17). 

  
4.2 Present at the meeting were the Premises Licence Holder, her business partner 

and a legal representative on behalf of the premises, Josephine Chu and John 
O’Malley (Counsel for South Yorkshire Police), Clive Stephenson (Licensing 
Strategy and Policy Officer), Marie Claire Frankie (Solicitor to the Sub-
Committee), Samantha Bond (Legal Adviser to the Sub-Committee) and Jennie 
Skiba (Democratic Services). 

  
4.3 Clive Stephenson presented the report and it was noted that representations had 

been received from the Premises Licence Holder against the Interim Steps taken 
by the Licensing Sub-Committee on 4th May, 2017 to suspend the licence, and 
were attached at Appendix “A” to the report. 

  
4.4 Following consideration of the representations made by the Premises Licence 

Holder and her representatives and by Counsel for South Yorkshire Police, and 
the legal advice provided, the Sub-Committee considered that the interim steps, 
imposed on 4th May, 2017, were necessary for the promotion of the licensing 
objectives.  

 


